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9 May 2013 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission- Region Ill 
Materials Licensing Section 
2443 Warrenville Road. Suite 210 
Lisle, IL 60532-4352 

RE: NRC Material License No. 24-32462-0lMD 

To Whom It May Concern: 

GE Healthcare 
Richard Hughes 

Corporate Radiation Safety Officer 
101 Carnegie Center 
Princeton, NJ 08540 

0- 609-514-6647 
c -609-209-6832 
F- 215-827-5702 
rick.hughes@ge_com 

Please allow this letter to serve as notice that Medi-Physics. Inc., dbo GE Healthcare wishes to 
amend the above referenced license as follows: 

1. Please add John Martin. R.Ph. as an Authorized Nuclear Pharmacist (ANP) for the GE 
Healthcare. Overland, MO facility under license Condition 11A(2). Mr. Martin was listed as an 
AU on Amendment 15 of the license previous. Due to personal changes within the site. 
need Mr. Martin added to cover as an AU as soon as possible. 

Should you have any additional questions or require further clarification. please contact me at 
(209) 609-6832. 

Appropnote Legol Emty 



Simmons, Toye 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Importance: 

Ms. Simmons; 

Hughes, Rick (GE Healthcare) [Rick.Hughes@ge.com] 
Thursday, May 09, 2013 12:49 PM 
Simmons, Toye 
GE Healthcare St Louis 
JMartin Add GEHC.pdf; St. Louis RAM #15.pdf 

High 

Please see attached letter which ties in to the message I left today forGE Healthcare RAM license 24-32462-01MD. Wish 
to be able to utilize Mr. Martin as an AU as quickly as possible. Mr. Martin was listed on Amendment 15 as an AU and then 
retired. Due to personal changes, one pharmacist left and one on maternity leave. 

Places site in position to fly in people to cover. The addition of Mr. Martinback to the license as an AU, to help cove, as soon as 
possible, would be greatly appreciated. 

Rick Hughes 
Director Pharmacy Regulatory Assurance 
GE Healthcare 
0 - 609-514-664 7 
c -609-209-6832 
F - 215-827-5702 
Rick.Hughes@GE.com 
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